
November 2022, Sixth Grade Center 
Safety Meeting Minutes 

 
Safety Committee Members 
Robert Christine* 
Anthony Henry* 
Laird Ihle* 
Osheanna Lonergan* 
Adam Smith* 
Cliff Huot* 
Vicki Schuller* 
*In Attendance 
 
 
The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting on November 16, 2022: 
 Reviewed and discussed employee accident reports. 

 6th Grade Center concerns: 

o Bathroom privacy 

 A building inspection of the 6th grade center was conducted: 

o Discussed bathroom privacy wall 
o  Locker room inspection – 

 Close off showers 
 Remove excess chairs/desks stored in locker room 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be December 21, 2022 at Quakertown Community High School.  
FSB secretary sent notification of date and time. 
 


	Safety Committee Members

